
 

Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences held the meeting of the academic 
committee for the consideration of the learning management with online learning 
(SSRU Next). 

Asst. Prof. Dr. Nipon Sasithornsaowapa, Dean of the Faculty of Humanities and 
Social Sciences, presided over the faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences board of 
committee meeting on May 26th, 2020.   This meeting consisted of Asst.  Prof.  Dr. 
Vilasinee Jintalikhitdee, the Vice-Dean for Academic Affairs, the head of programs, and 
the officers from the Educational Services Section, joined the meeting through the 
online system. The agenda for this meeting is the learning management by mixing with 
the online learning ( SSRU Next) , which the faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences 
will use as the policy of the Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University. 


